IN THE KNOW

LEADERSHIP/ CHILD PROTECTION TRAINING
Wednesday, February 27 at 7:00 PM
This training is for all ministry heads and those who are interested
in volunteering in ministry. Register of Realm.

RESTORATION CLASS
This is the 1% class of a series of classes for 20109.
Financial Stewardship

Thursday, February 28, 2019

7:00 PM- 8:30 PM
This is a 4 week class to be held on

2128, 3/7, 3/14, 3/21
Register of Realm.

NEXT YOUTH FIRST FRIDAY
Friday, March 1, 2019
6:00 pm - Youth ages 10-18
Parents plan for your youth ages 10-18 to participate in this time of fun,
food, and fellowship!
Register of Realm.

Men’s Fellowship
Saturday, February 8, 2019 at 8:30 AM
Women of God- Lifegivers’s Fellowship
Saturday, February 8, 2019 at 10:00 AM

OFFICE OF EPISCOPAL PASTOR
Tuesday Bible Study - Bishop John A. Cherry, 11
“How To Live In This World”
Available to view for 24 hours after message at www.fthcm.org, click on Live Stream

MESSAGE MP;or CD’s - Today’s and Tuesday Bible Study teaching will be prepared on compact disk or
MP3 and ready to pick up or delivery to your email at the end of service. For a discount, order and pay in
advance.

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION - Join us every Sunday, 9:30 a.m. (Ages three through adult)! The Christian
Education Ministry teaches practical, Christ-centered Bible lessons to Children, Youth and Adults based upon
the rightly divided Word of God and the Theology of From the Heart Church Ministries,,

INTERCESSORY PRAYER - Are you requesting prayer?
Complete a request form located on information table and place in the Intercessory Prayer Box. ““Rejoicing in
hope; patient in tribulation; continuing instant in prayer.” Romans 12:12.

YOUNG ADULT VOICES OF FROM THE HEART - Ages 13to 21
Please see Sister Tikierra Crawford for more information on rehearsal days and times.

PUT IT BACK CAMPAIGN GUIDELINES



1. Make a commitment that you can keep.

2. Make a commitment that is over and above your tithe.
3. Give out of what you have.

4. Your commitment is between you and God!!

This campaign will run from now until October 31, 2019.
Together we can put back what we’ve spent updating and renovating our local church!!



